

FOX WATERWAY AGENCY

45 S. Pistakee Lake Road ♦ Fox Lake, Illinois 60020 (847)587-8540

March 16, 2020

Dear Waterway user,

Yes! The waterway is open and there is plenty of space for yourself and loved ones to relax and enjoy. The IDNR's boat launch is closed, please call ahead to your local launch to verify it's open.

As we continue to navigate the course of Covid-19 and its impact around the world, we'll continue transparency about our business practices at the Fox Waterway. Our focus is clear: minimize risk for our employees and customers while still providing a high level of service.

2020 stickers are for sale and remember, renewals can be mailed and processed online. For your safety and ours during the spread of the deadly Covid-19 Corona Virus we are taking added precautionary measures at our office to ensure the safety of all of our Fox Waterway team, especially you. We are doing this by cleaning multiple surfaces, multiple times each day, and following social distancing.

The U.S. Infectious Diseases Director Anthony Fauci has made it clear that "It is better to err on the side of caution in the coronavirus mitigation, even if steps taken appear to be an overreaction, if it looks like you're overreacting, you're probably doing the right thing".

Please read the following from the Center for Disease Control:

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/get-your-household-ready-for-COVID-19.html

We appreciate your understanding and patience during these unprecedented times as we take precautions to protect the health and well-being of our employees, our users and our waterway community. We wish you and your loved ones good health, safety and well-being as we enter the boating season, enjoy your Fox Waterway!

Joseph S. Keller

Executive Director